
CONTACT! 
October 11, 1966 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, 
Coq d'Or Farm, 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

It was a pleasure speaking with you today, and I would like to confirm 
Wednesday October 19 as the date for your appearance on our program 
CONTACT! 

We would appreciate your being at our studio no later than 11:30am so 
that you may meet with John Sterling, before the program goes on the air. 

We look forward to meeting you and to a very interesting program. 

Very truly yours, 
X 

SXISAN DAVI 

C/PRODUCTION ASSISTANT 
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